
 

 

       
Wednesday 8th January 2025                            

 
After-School Clubs – Spring term I 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we will be running after-school clubs next half term for years 1-6. The 
clubs will take place each week at regular times and will commence during the week beginning Monday 
13th January 2025 and finish the week ending Friday 14th February 2025.  
   
We know that the children enjoy and appreciate these opportunities and hope you will encourage your 
child to make a commitment to attend his/her chosen activity on a regular basis. Some clubs have limited 
capacity due to constraints of space or equipment. Please check where you need to collect your child 
from after his/her club and only arrive at the club finish time 4.15pm. 
 
The cost of our after-school clubs is £7.00 for the 5 weeks.  
 
Clubs will be booked through the Hivelink platform and payment will be taken when booking is confirmed.  
 

• For years 1 and 2 (key stage one): Bookings will go live at 4:30pm on Wednesday 8th 
January. 

• For years 3 and 4 (key stage two): Bookings will go live at 5:30pm on Wednesday 8th 
January.   

• For years 5 and 6 (key stage two): Bookings will go live at 5:30pm on Thursday 9th January.   
 
If your child is interested in attending a club, please follow the below link and sign up for your chosen after 

school clubs. https://middlewich-primary.hivelink.co.uk/   
 
The bookings are staggered to prevent the system overloading.  Should you experience a delay, please 
do not continue to resubmit information or attempt to select options as this will potentially result in 
multiple payments being taken – please try again later. Please be aware that some of the clubs do have a 
maximum capacity and bookings for these will close once that number has been reached. 
 
The booking system will close on Sunday 12th January at 5:00pm. Please ensure you have booked by 
then to enable your child to attend the after-school clubs.  
 
Please note that only year 5 and year 6 children will be permitted to walk home unattended. If you would 
like your child to walk home unattended then you must give permission on the forms link or indicate who 
will be collecting them. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/aqYawrmmUc 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds 
Headteacher 

  
 
 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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